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TITLE
DISCUSSION OF HARWOOD INSTITUTE FOR LIBRARIES

BACKGROUND
The Redondo Beach Public Library has participated in the Harwood Institute for Libraries over the
past year in order solicit input from the community so that Library programs and services can align
with community aspirations. Library staff created two online surveys with Harwood Institute questions
during the Library closure.
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